
 

 

FOUND in the 11/12 library Friday afternoon, a pair of prescription eyeglasses.  If you are missing your glasses 

stop by the 11/12 library to pick them up. 

 

Adult-sized sample football jerseys for the Spain Trip fundraiser will be available for you to try 

on starting Wed., November 23rd in room 3-4. Please stop by to confirm your size and to drop 

off your order. 

 
Attention seniors. If you did NOT sign up for the senior trip but might want to go, please see Ms. Ryder or Mrs. 

Ardoin to be put on the waiting list.  

 

The best way to spread holiday cheer is singing loud for all to hear!  The Student Council is selling Singing 

Holiday Grams in Room 9-14.  For only $3 you can have a Holiday Carol sung to a friend in their homeroom 

and delivered with a candy cane.  Stop by 9-14 to order one today!  

 

The Student Council in conjunction with the Stafford Police Department is hosting their annual teen gift drive 

for area families in need.  Stop by 9-14 with a new, unwrapped teen appropriate gift by Thursday, December 8. 

 

Bring the taste of Johnson’s Famous Caramel Popcorn home for the holidays, a great gift idea! Support Model 

Congress by purchasing a 28 ounce holiday container between now and December 1st and it will be delivered by 

December 9th for only $14 each. Order forms are available in homerooms, the main offices and room 109!  

 

Attention juniors:  Want a say in your junior prom?  There will be a prom theme brainstorming meeting on 

TODAY, Tuesday, November 29th and a prom theme voting meeting on Tuesday, December 6th after school in 

Room 7-2.  If you are interested in being a Prom Chair, you must attend one or both prom meetings to receive 

an application for the position.  See Ms. Posch or Mr. Strada for more information.  

 
Attention 10th, 11th, 12th grade:  There will be a Vocational School Information Session during 2nd period on Friday, 
December 2nd.  Sign up in Guidance. 
 

DODGEBALL is coming! Games are on December 7th @ 7:00 pm in the 11/12 Gym and open to grades 9-12. 

Forms will be available during homerooms or stop by room 103 to pick one up. Team forms and payment are due to room 

103 by Wednesday, November 30th.  Cost is $30 per team, and checks should be made out to the Class of 2017. 

 

        SOUTHERN REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

          STUDENT BULLETIN  

      TUESDAY – NOVEMBER 29, 2016 

JUNE 1, 2012 

 


